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VILLAGE BORE COMMENCEMENT AT DRAKE 

 
 

Tenterfield Shire Council received the Bushfire Local Economic Recovery (BLER) Fund 
grant. The BLER grant is being used to provide livestock and enhance firefighting 
capabilities in the villages of Legume, Liston, Torrington, and Drake. 

 
The first and second bores have been completed at Legume and Liston with Drake 

bore to commence drilling in the village of Drake, located, near the RFS station at 
Drake. The drilling is expected to commence from 17 April 2025. 
 

Once completed, the bore will be a firefighting, and livestock bore available for the 
community to use. 

 
Council appreciates your patience in supplying the Village bore for Drake. 
 

This project is jointly funded by Tenterfield Shire Council together with the Australian 
and NSW Government’s Bushfire Local Economic Recovery Fund. 

 


